
From: Naydene Lewis < > 
To: Council <council@okotoks.ca> 
Cc:  
Bcc:  
Date: Wed, 10 Jan 2018 13:55:40 -0700 
Subject: Fundraising at EOJH School 
 
Dear Council,  
I am writing today on behalf of Ecole Okotoks Junior High School Ocelots Fundraising Society. 
We are hosting a Silent Auction on February 14, 2018 at The Canadian Brewhouse from 5-8pm. 
The Event is called "A Family of Sweethearts" to benefit Technology and the Arts at our school. 
We are seeking Silent Auction items for our event and ask if you may personally have items 
such as Event tickets or objects that you are willing to donate for our event. Donations over 
$100 in value may qualify for a tax receipt from the School Board. 
Secondly, we are asking if the Town of Okotoks is able to donate a Recreation pass of any 
length of time you deem appropriate. 
Please contact me by phone or email regarding the above requests. 
Thank you. 
Naydene Lewis 
Chair 
(E)OJHS Ocelots Fundraising Society 
--  
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